
 

 

 

14th June 2024 

Thank you to everyone who joined us at the Superhero Fun Day on 

Saturday, or who kindly made donations to a cause very close to our 

hearts. We are very pleased to announce that together we have raised just 

over £1000 for Young Lives VS Cancer!  

 

On the day it was lovely to see so many of you dressed up and with 

painted faces.  A special thank you to Mrs Jewell (AKA He-Man!) for taking 

time out to offer her skills as an amazing face painter - and for being such a 

good sport! Thank you also to the many school staff members who came 

along to show their support. The children enjoyed the games such as 'Hook 

a Duck' so much we have been playing them this week at nursery too!   

 

This week we have been preparing for Father's Day, making some 

lovely cards using our hands and feet! We have been talking about who is 

in our families, people that are special to us. 

 

This term our Christian Value is Honesty. Our focus story of the week is a 

story from 'Tinga Tinga Tales' called 'How Elephant got his trunk.' This story is 

all about how telling the truth can be difficult but it can make a difference. 

The children have shown a good understanding about why it is important 

to tell the truth and why. 

 

We have been busy practicing for Sports Day which is next Wednesday 

(19th) in the afternoon (times to be confirmed.) Nursery children attending 

on Wednesday will be taking part in two races. If your child does not 

attend but would like to join the race, they can take part on the day, but 

will need to be supervised. 

 

Please can you let us know the last dates for your pre-school aged children 

in writing asap. The invoices for August will be generated before the end of 

term and as the school office will be closed over the summer, no 

amendments can be made. Thank you. 

  

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 

Harper 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For trying hard at  

Sports Day practise. 

 

Well done! 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

 

Summer Closure: 5th August - 16th August inclusive.   

Nursery will re-open on Monday 19th August. 

 

26th August: Bank Holiday - Nursery Closed 

Summer Leavers 

If your child is leaving us in the summer, we 

would be grateful  if you could confirm 

their last day at nursery.  Please note we 

require at least a month’s notice.   

 

Should we not receive notification, we will 

assume that your child will be attending 

until the end of August and will invoice 

accordingly. 

Thank you 


